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Comments: As a 50 year resident of Idaho and a 40 year resident living and working and recreating near the

South Fork of the Salmon River, I am concerned with the environmental impact of the Stibnite Gold Project. The

egress into and out of the area is a year round concern in any seasonal weather condition. Heavy vehicle truck

traffic hauling caustic chemicals and fuel will be a hazard all along the roadway. Human life and the environment

will not benefit from this enterprise.


